
 

On Monday 11th December we are asking that Children in EYFS & KS1 to bring their 

donated item to support our school fundraiser.  

Could children in EYFS & Y1K bring chocolates or sweets. 

Could children in Y1F & Y2 bring a festive drink – alcoholic or non-alcoholic. 

Please note that children in EYFS & KS1 will wear their jumpers on Friday 15th and 

NOT on their donation day. 

 

FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER 

You are all invited to our Christmas carol 

service on  

Thursday 14th December 2.45 – 3.45pm  

on the playground (in the hall if wet) 

There will be Hot Drinks, Mince Pies and a 

chance to win a prize in one of the fabulous 

festive tombolas. 

Tickets will be on sale at just £1 for 3! 

FRIDAY 15TH 

On Friday 15th December we 

are asking that children in 

KS2 bring an item to support 

our annual fundraiser for The 

Brick to support families in 

our community. 

This years event is being 

organised by children in Y6F 

as part of their Bridge Builder  

work to support charity. 

 

Please see the  

list of items  

on the flyer for their 

Christmas Food  

& Gift appeal.  

Children in KS2  

are invited  

to donate any  

items  

from the list.  


